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FROM:

Greg Fries, P.E. – Principal Engineer Storm/Sanitary 
SUBJECT:

Membership in and support of Friends/Advocacy groups 
As you know, in recent years, the number of Friends of  and advocacy groups such as CLA, and USRWA have increased and with it their request for funding and for membership in their groups by City Engineering.  I would like to have an approved policy by which to respond to these requests.  Amended below is the policy we have discussed and I would like to implement.  

Memberships in Friends/Advocacy Groups

City Engineering will support Friends/Advocate groups provided those groups, in the opinion of the City Engineer, in general support and advocate for environmental improvements in specific water resources for which City of Madison has a vested interest by nature of its discharging stormwater to the resource.  

Annual dues:

Monetary support for memberships/dues in these groups will be limited to a maximum of 1,000 dollars per group per year. 

Project support:

 Each group may request up to an additional $5,000.00 dollars annually from City Engineer in support of specific projects or supplies for specific projects where a proposal has been made to the City Engineer and where the City Engineer has determined we are in support of the proposed project.  Projects could include but would not be limited to monitoring, fish habitat (lunker structures), bank stabilization, easement purchases and similar ventures.
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